
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Issue 1 

Christmas Shoe Boxes 

  

 
 

Dear Learning Family, 

 

It has been a fantastic first week back at school. It has been great to see the children looking so smart, 

enthusiastic and bigger (What have you been feeding them over the Summer!).  I would like to 

welcome our new children in Reception who have completed full days in the first week – they have 

settled in brilliantly!  I would also like to formally welcome our new staff – Miss Thompson Year 1/2, 

Mrs Yeomans Year 1/2 (pm) and Miss Webb Year 3/4.  Please say hello if you see them! 

The children have started their work straight away and we are delighted with the purchase of our 

bespoke exercise books, complete with our logo on the front and our learning codes and expectations 

for the year group on the inside covers. The children have responded already with some brilliantly 

presented and thoughtful pieces of work. It has also been a pleasure to see such brilliant home 

learning completed over the holiday, thank you for this. 

We are also delighted with our new website found at www.cotongreenprimary.com. The video of the 

school really does show what our learning family is all about (even though I cringe when watching it!) 

The home page contains details of our app that is designed for smart phones and contains the 

essential elements.  Look out for key dates, news and information that will be added to the site over 

time.  You will also find our weekly newsletters on the site so hopefully it will really help us with our 

communication about school events. 

Here’s to a fantastic 2015-16. 

 

Mr R Osborne 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.cotongreenprimary.com/


 

EXTRA CURRICULA ACTVITY - will commence w/b 21st September (letters to follow)* 

Monday Y5/6 Tag Rugby*    

Tuesday     

Wednesday Y1/2 Indoor Multi Skills* KS1 Lunchtime Club   

Thursday Y3/4 Tag Rugby*    

Friday KS2 Aston Villa Football KS2 Lunchtime Club   

Upcoming Dates 

Friday 18
th

 September 

Head Teachers Award Ceremony 

 

Monday 21
st

 September 

Y6 Chasewater  

 
 
 
 

 

Library News 
 
 

Library will begin for Reception, Y1 and Y2  
on 

Thursday 17th September 
3.30 - 4.00pm 

 
 
 

 

 

Reminder 

PE Lunchtime Activities 

Please bring spare trainers (not PE footwear) for wearing on the school 

field. 

 

NO trainers - NO activity! 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

  

Y1/2 

We are looking for Parent Helpers for September. 
If you are interested please see class teacher. 

W/c MONDAY 14th September 

SWIMMING - Y4 

Please do not forget your swimming kit! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

                                       Week Commencing      14
th

 September 2015                                                 Week 2 

Child’s Name: Class: 

Monday 
Filled Lunch Box Cheese and Tomato Pizza 

Wedge with ½  a Jacket Potato 
(v) Quorn Bolognese with 

Wholemeal Pasta 
Jacket Potato 

 with a choice of 
filling 

Sub Rolls  
with  

Fillings of the 
Day 

Tuesday 
Filled Lunch Box Burger in a bun with Cajun 

Jacket Wedges 
(V) BBQ Mixed Bean 
Wrap with Couscous 

Jacket Potato 
 with a choice of 

filling 

Sub Rolls  
with  

Fillings of the 
Day 

Wednesday 
Filled Lunch Box Roast Pork with Roast Potatoes 

and Gravy 
(V) Pastry Topped 

Country Vegetable Pie 
with Roast Potatoes 

Jacket Potato 
 with a choice of 

filling 

Sub Rolls  
with  

Fillings of the 
Day 

Thursday 
Filled Lunch Box Italian Basil Chicken with Plum 

Tomato Pasta 
(V)   Goan Vegetable 
Curry with Pilau Rice 

Jacket Potato 
 with a choice of 

filling 

Sub Rolls  
with  

Fillings of the 
Day 

Friday 
Filled Lunch Box MSC Salmon Fish Fingers with 

Chips 
(V)  Baked Vegetable 

Frittata with chips 
Jacket Potato 

 with a choice of 
filling 

Sub Rolls  
with  

Fillings of the 
Day 

 Subject to availability  

Lunch Reminder 
 

Please complete your menu choice for the week on a Monday morning. 
 

Thank you 

NEW ……. starting September 2015 

 

Wrap around Club 

After a very successful Breakfast Club we are also now offering an After School Club. 

We are piloting this from Monday 14th September until the end of March in the first instance.   
This will run from 3.30 – 5.30pm. 

 Breakfast Club    £3.25 per day 
 After School Club   £7.00 per day 
 Both (wrap around care)  £10.00 per day 
 Sibling rate for wrap around care £9.00 per day 

 
Both clubs will run Monday to Friday and parents need to book their child(ren) into the club(s) the 

week prior and payment must be made at the time of booking. 
 

Booking forms are available from the school office. 
 

 

 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 


